
Julio U. R King I 
President 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 

475 Allendale Road 
King Of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

RE: Control No. 581237 

Dear Mr. Lodhi: 

(Ph): 340-775-9813 (Fax):340 775-2016 
Email: jking@jubking.com 
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Pursuant to your email dated August 5th, J.U.B. King Qu<1lity Control Services is no 
longer interested in pursuing for a new license. Therefore: 'I.VC: vvould like this letter to 
scnlc as a notification of ·v.rithdrawal for our earlier application for a ncv.r license. 

Be advised that we arc pursuing to acquire the license of Kraus-t\·1anning. 

Please make note of the Control No. 581237. 

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me via 

email (J!ii.ng1:g;jubkii}g.<.:orn.) or telephone (340.690.6407) at your earliest convenience. 

President 
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